Submission from The Hong Kong Association of Banks



"HKAB" <hkab@pacific.net.hk

To: <mloo@legco.gov.hk>

cc:

Subject: Inland Revenue (Amendment) Bill 2000

29/11/03 08:37

To: Mr Matthew Loo, Legislative Council

Dear Mr. Loo,

Inland Revenue (Amendment) Bill 2000

Thank you for your letter dated 14 November, inviting the Association to give views on the above Bill and the various Committee Stage Amendments (CSAs).

Our main concern relates to clause 16(2A)(b) and we have previously communicated our comments to the Inland Revenue. We have now reviewed the CSAs and have no further comment to make at this point.

Yours sincerely,

Rona Morgan Secretary

Hong	Kong			Association	of			Banks
Room	525,	Prince's		Building,	Central,	Hong		Kong
Telephone	(852)	2521	1169		Facsimile	(852)	2868	5035

Website: www.hkab.org.hk

Confidential Communication

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the addressee. It may contain legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, disclosure, copying, printing, forwarding or dissemination of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail, collect telephone or facsimile and immediately delete it from your system.